
 Location of Parking, prior to vehicles entering Stephenson Way 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Due to multiple Construction works currently onsite on Stephenson Way, the following procedure should take place for each delivery. This will mitigate any overlaps of delivery between Contractors.  

 Bryen & Langley to inform other contractors of their delivery schedule. This should include date, time, vehicle type and approx duration. 

 Each delivery driver should contact Site Manager Dave Thomas before approaching site to confirm that there is space on Stephenson Way. 

 If there is a waiting time for availability on Stephenson Way please park on a single yellow line on Albany Street until the site manager has confirmed your delivery slot is possible  


